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January 10, 2019

Via E-mail to : wwViolationResponse@idem.IN.gev

Attention:

Bridget S. Murphy, Inspection Section Chief
Compliance Branch
Office of Water Quality

In response to Inspection Summary/ Noncompliance fetter
Material Handling Exchange, Inc. o

NPDES Permit No. INPOO0627

Franklin, Johnson County

Dear Ms. Murphy,

We are writing to inform your good office that as of today, 1/10/19, we have mailed the

waorking hands-on our wash plant that deals. with waste water.

Our goal is to have 2 licensed operators in our facility by the end of March 2018 that can work
hand in hand and to finally cut the service provided by a third party company that works
remotely for us.

While we are working on achieving this goal, we'have reached out with our current licensed
operator, Larry Reynolds, who oversees waste water operations and its maintenance remotely
to have regular monthly visits in our facility in compliance to 327 IAC5-22-3(11),

. Sincerely,

W oAl

will Mains, Operations Manager
Material handling Exchange Inc.
1001 Hurricane St. Door 5
Franklin, IN 46131
wmains@m-h-e.com

(317) 788-7225 ext. 211




